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News For You, Area 2!
 

Unit Conferences were a complete
success. Brainstorming ideas with
your members is a great way to
get new projects that your
members want to do. Thank you
everyone for going to the
conference, I hope you have some
new amazing service projects to
use.

End of the year celebrations  are
very important in making
members feel appreciated in all
the hard work they've put in over
the past school year. End of the
year celebrations should be
relaxed and easy. Make it
enjoyable and fun! 

Election time! It's time to elect
new officers for next years board.
It's very important to get people
who are excited and willing to be
on your board. Find good
candidate who are excited about
KAY and want to get more
involved. Make sure to get next
years president signed up for KLC!

It's time to get pumped for KLC!
Camp is the best experience that
a KAY member could have. The
people and activities gained from
going to camp will teach your
members life lessons that will
inspire them throughout their
lives. Get signed up before all the
spots are filled, you wont regret it! 

The end of the school year is
coming. It's time to do those
service projects you've been
wanting to do. Finish the year
strong in completing any service
projects you've been waiting to
do. You can never be too busy to
help your community. Work made
fun gets done!





WHY ATTEND KLC?

A GOOD "DAY" TO BE A KAY!

M A R C H  2 0 2 0  K A Y  A R E A  4  N E W S L E T T E R

KAY  LEADERSH IP  CAMP

Camp is over 55% full! Register today!

KLC will take place July 27 - August 3.

F IN I SH ING  THE  YEAR

As the school year winds down, make sure to show

your club members some appreciation! Hosting an

end-of-the-year banquet is always a great idea! 

ELECT ING  NEW  LEADERS

For more information on electing new cabinet

members within your club, go to

http://www.kshsaa.org/public/KAY/PDF/SelectingCl

ubLeaders.pdf

B Y  E M M A  D A Y

GROW  AS  A  LEADER ,  AND

HAVE  FUN  DO ING  I T

KLC is an incredible opportunity to meet KAY

members from all over the state. You will enjoy

banquet night, fun night, great speakers, and

incredible food!  Hope to see you this summer!

"Leadership is not a
position or a title, it
is action & example."

- Cory Booker
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Thank you for everyone attending this years unit conference and
another big thank you to Ingalls HS for hosting and getting
everything organized for us! We learned many lessons at the
conference, one of many was giving back. For our service project
we gave back to the local Police Department, Fire Department,
and EMS. They do a lot for us and a small appreciation to them
means a lot! 

ELECTION OF NEW
OFFICERS  
If you are interested in being an officer
for your KAY club talk to your sponsor!
You must be dedicated and be ready to
lead your members. Attend KLC to learn
more infomation about your position!

END OF THE YEAR
CELEBRATION 
2020 has been great so far for many
clubs. An end of the year celebration for
your club is a great way to show
appreciation for everyones hard work
they put in. 

If you haven't already make sure to
sign up for camp! Camp is a great way
to learn more about KAY club, get new
ideas for your club and meet new
people from across the state for
lifelong friendships! 

PROJECT IDEAS:
Homemade dog toys 
Can food drive 
Visit nursing homes 

 

As the year is coming to an end,
managing good team work will
continue to keep your club strong.  If
your club had goal for a certain project
be sure to accomplish those!

FINISHING THE YEAR
STRONG BE THE SPARK 

Sublette KAY club signed up for be the spark. There club will
make a great difference in their community and school with be
the spark. If your club is interested in be the spark make a plan or
set ideas you want to make a chance for your facility.  



Top Picks for Area Six
March 2020 Edition - Tessa Boesker

The transition of leadership can be tough, but there are
some things you can do to ensure a successful transition.  

When electing new board members, be sure to secure
dedicated and interested members!  The leaders of your

club need to be enthusiastic, because work made fun gets
done!  And make sure your elected leaders are signed up

to attend KLC!  There is no better way to prepare KAY
board members for leadership than KLC attendance. 

 KAY leaders must be prepared and dedicated leaders,
because as KAY founder Wanda May Vinson said to club

presidents, "As you go, so goes the club!"    

FINISH STRONG!

BOARD ELECTIONS

ATTEND KLC!

As we wrap up this year of service, be sure to follow
through with projects your club set out to do;

accountability is a key part of a successful club!  And
be sure to commemorate your club with an end of the
year celebration! Review your year with a fun Power

Point or slideshow.  An annual banquet or celebration
can help boost morale and inspire members to be the

best servant leaders they can be!

Contact me! Email: tessa.boesker21@mcpherson.com  Cell: (620) 755-5962

Registration for KAY Leadership Camp is
filling up faster than ever before!  Be sure

to secure your spot at camp and register
before it's too late!  The last day to register
is May 1st!  Join Team KAY for a fun-filled

week of service, recreation, and fun at Rock
Springs Ranch!  You won't want to miss this

life-changing experience! (July 27 - 31)

SOCIAL

MEDIA:

 

INSTAGRAM

@kay_est .1946

TWITTER

@Kansas_KAY


